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FEBRUARY 
8 – Council 10926 Mtg 7pm 

10 – Ash Wednesday 
11 – Fish Fry Prep 6pm 
12 – Fish Fry 4pm 
15 – Audit Due 
18 – Fish Fry Prep 6pm 
19 – Fish Fry 
20 – 4th Degree Lisle 
25 – Fish Fry Prep 6pm    

Officers Meeting 7pm 
26 – Fish Fry 
27 – Parents Club Dinner 

MARCH 
3 – Fish Fry Prep 6pm 
4 – Fish Fry 4pm 
7 – 4th Degree Assembly 

Meeting 7pm 
10 – Fish Fry Prep 6pm 
11 – Fish Fry 4pm 
14 – Council 10926 Mtg 7pm 
17 – Fish Fry Prep 6pm 
18 – Fish Fry 4pm 
19 – Bunny Breakfast 6am        

St Joseph Table 5pm 
20 – RCIA Retreat Dinner 5pm 
24 – Officers Meeting 7pm 
26 – RCIA Reception 10pm 
27 – EASTER 

Fellow Brother Knights, 

The local 2nd/3rd Degree Ceremony was held at Frankfort-St. Anthony’s on Friday, January 
29, 2016.  We had 5 first degree Brother Knights move to 2nd degree and then on to 3rd 
degree that evening.  Those Brothers were: Ed Oprzedek, Zach Mennite, Tim Pearson, 
Vince Prosapio and Dave Szymanek.  Congratulations Brothers. 
Our drive for new Brother Knights continues to do well.  Please keep up the great work and 
just remember to ask a Catholic brother to join our Council.  Lenten Fish Fry’s are here on 
March 12 and continue through March 18.  I hope to see you at the Fish Fry’s this year 
either enjoying a meal as a customer or helping us out. 
I want to thank the Brothers who helped make the 4th Degree Charity Ball a success at St. 
Jude on January 30.  We hosted 88 people for the Ball and the Assembly was able to 
contribute over $1,000 to each of their three Charities.  Thanks to all of you Brothers that 
bought tickets and enjoyed the Ball. 
Remember that Lent starts on February 10 and I wish you and your family a most holy 
Easter season.  Let me know if you have any questions, thoughts or comments.  See you 
in Church. 
Vivat Jesus, 
Craig Lyons 
Grand Knight Council #10926 
clyons623@gmail.com 
815-735-6914 

A Note from the 
Grand Knight - 
February 2016 
 

Fish Fry News 
CALLING ALL 
BROTHER KNIGHTS!!! 
We can use your help 
with the upcoming Fish 
Fry Dinners!  Come out 
to help and enjoy the 
company of friends and 
family. It’s much 
appreciated!!!  
 

Fish Fry Dates 
Feb 11 – Prep 
Feb 12 – Fish Fry 
Feb 18 – Prep 
Feb 19 – Fish Fry 
Feb 25 – Prep 
Feb 26 – Fish Fry 
Mar   3 – Prep 
Mar   4 – Fish Fry 
Mar 10 – Prep 
Mar 11 – Fish Fry 
Mar 18 – Prep 
Mar 19 – Fish Fry 

Celebrating 24 Years of 
Faith in Action 

Charity 
Unity 

Fraternity 
Patriotism 
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Special Occasions 

January Birthdays 
Roy Gessell, Robert Smetana, Ray Zuchowski, David Doorneweerd, 
Walter Grayson, Jerry Hallahan, Michael Kahne, Ray Skrobuton, Tim 
Norberg, Phil Supple, Bill Marconi, Pat Flynn, Michael Bolder, Todd 
Tincher, Casimir Dzieginski, Jeff Swanson, Brian Madoch, Frank 
Costello, John Seper, John Costello, Gary Kulhan, Joe Kubik, Joe 
Poradyla, Pat Shaunnessey, Bill Kurth, Vito Caponigro, Deacon Bill 
Ciston, Mark Milenis, Ramiro Rodriguez Jr., Larry Kozar, Salvatore 
Raccullia 
February Birthdays 
James Roszak, Mark Paull, Francis Senese, Larry Anthony, Rob Utter, 
Tim Murray, Frank Palmasani, Tom Schuld, David Reband, Michael 
Ross Jr., George Podolski, Jim Sniegowski, Anthony Onofrio, Bill 
Vaughan, Richard  Laskowski Jr., Bob Madoch, Ed Andrade, Matt 
Shanahan, David Holstein, Austin Luckett Jr., John Schuzbach, Todd 
Wesslowski, John Wysock 
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Pat is Knight of the Month for November for his continued efforts as an Officer and his great cooking skills. Pat 
again cooked up his fried chicken as part of the food we served at the Lincoln Way Special Rec Association 
Sports Banquet on November 8. Pat has been a big help in cooking at our Lenten Fish Fry’s as well and is 
always helpful with food prep, set-up and clean-up efforts. Pat has been a Brother Knight since October 2007 
and more recently became a 3rd Degree Knight in January 2010. Thanks for all your support and hard work. 

Mike is Knight of the Month for December for his diligent and continued hard work as Program Director for our 
Council and for the many Officer roles he has filled including Grand Knight in 2010-2012. Mike guides our two-
day ID (Tootsie Roll) Drive every September as he has for 15 years or so along with ensuring the ID Golf Outing 
and Candle Light Bowl are successes. Mike became a Knight in 1996, a 2nd/3rd Degree Knight in 1997 and a 
4th Degree Sir Knight in 2003. Mike, we appreciate and thank you for your service to our Council. 

 

November 2015 - Patrick Murphy 

December 2015 – Mike Nowakowski 

Knights of Columbus Council #10926 - Knight of the Month 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to Brother’s Ed Oprzedek, Zach Mennite, Tim 
Pearson, Vince Prosapio, and Dave Szymanek for participating 
in the 2nd/3rd Degree ceremony in Frankfort on January 29th 
2016. 
 

Mark Andrews Squires  
Circle #4960 
The Squires held their annual Free Throw Contest on 
January 17th, 2016.  The winners from the contest are 
pictured below. Great job!!! 

Help Support St Jude’s Caritas 

Bring a Non-Perishable Item to Each Meeting 
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